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Press Release 
 

 

TUSA P.C.  JOINS  COMPLAINT AGAINST NCO FINANCIAL FOR 
UNAUTHORIZED DEBT COLLECTION CALLS TO CELL PHONES AND 

AUTOMATED DEBT COLLECTION MESSAGES 
 
November 16, 2013.   

 
On November 15, 2013, Tusa P.C. joined others in filing a class action on behalf of  
two plaintiffs and consumers subjected to unlawful debt collection telephone calls and 
automated messages by NCO Financial Systems.  

 
A copy of the complaint can be found on Tusa P.C’s firm website 
www.tpcnylaw.com.   

 
As alleged in the complaint, NCO Financial violated the federal Telephone Consumer 
Protection Act by making debt collection calls to consumers’ cellular telephones 
without their prior consent.   
 
On behalf of New York residents, the complaint further alleges that NCO Financial 
left automated debt collection messages on consumers’ home or cellular telephones 
that did not contain the disclosures required by the New York General Business Law.   

  
If you have been a victim of these or similar practices by NCO Financial or others, 
please contact us by email at info@tpcnylaw.com or on our website 
www.tpcnylaw.com or by telephone at (631) 407-5100.   
 
Tusa P.C. is boutique law firm representing consumers, borrowers and shareholders in 
class actions.  It has offices in New York City and Long Island, New York.  

 
          
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



    
 

 
 
 
 

 


